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FILED

IN THE OFFICE OF THE

Hulm, Petra CLERK OF SUPREME COURT
DECEMBER 20, 2016

From: Tim Scherer <timothyscherer@icloud.com> STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 10:19 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Water Protectors.
Penny Miller,

Clerk of the Supreme Court,

It seems to me that justice dictates the Water Protectors should be allowed to be represented by whomever they select,
including out-of-state counsel.

Tim Scherer
tim@aptcap.com
(415) 244-8466






